University Staff Council Minutes
Approved
1. Chance Haugen began discussion at 2:00 pm on December 15, 2009.  
2. The following members were present and welcomed.  
Members in attendance were:

	Council Member                    Term
	Category
	Present
	Meetings Held Since Appointment
	Meetings Attended Since Appointment

	Banks, Carla (Vice Pres.)              2010               
	4
	Y
	20
	15

	Behrens, Jon                            2010
	1
	Y
	19
	13

	Bowers, Catherine                 2011
	3
	Y
	8
	6

	Cochran, Montana                 2010
	3
	Y
	20
	13

	Davis, Jonathan                      2011
	4
	N
	8
	6

	Giard, Carol                             2010
	6
	Y
	20
	13

	Hall, Ronnie                             2011
	1
	Y
	8
	7

	Haugen, Chance (Pres.)            2010
	1
	Y
	20
	20

	Kimsey, Karl                             2010
	3
	N
	20
	6

	Maples, Matt                          2011
	1
	Y
	8
	6

	Park, Cherel                             2011
	5
	Y
	8
	5

	Robinson, Roger                     2011
	7
	Y
	2
	2

	Schiller, Jack (Past Pres.)             2009
	7
	N
	41
	31

	Sparks, Carrah (Tres.)                2010
	5
	N
	20
	12

	Stevens, Scott                         2010
	7
	N
	16
	10

	Womble, Lynsee (Sec.)             2010
	5
	Y
	20
	17


       II.
     Approve Minutes:
· Montana moved to approve the November minutes, Carla 2nd, motion passed. 
III. Treasurer’s Report (Chance):
· Money for the pizza parties for the homecoming door decorating contest winners came out of M&O.   Also, the $100 that we donated for Faculty/Staff Hangings came out of M&O. 

· The last of the money for the Fall semester’s tuition assistance came out of our account.  
IV. New Business:
· “I Caught You Caring” Campaign is coming up in February. 
· All Staff Meeting in May
· This meeting is normally held on the Thursday before graduation but Dr. O’Brien wants to hold a luncheon in the FUBC.  If this is the case, the meeting will have to be moved because it will not give the people at the FUBC enough time to set up for graduation.  Move to the week after graduation???
· There is no committee for this and Chance needs help!  If you would like to help, let Chance know. 
· Student Appreciation Luncheon – April 
· Start thinking about this event.  Any new ideas?  The past few years, the cost per plate is very expensive.  Should we try to figure out a new menu or another way to cut costs?
· The tuition assistance committee needs to meet with Student Employment Services soon. 
V. Old Business
· Staff Council webpage
· Montana, Matt, and Scott need to get their pictures taken by Rik. 
· Chance will send us a link soon so that we can look at the new page and make any suggestions. 

VI. Other Business 
· Chance had suggested that we host a Dave Ramsey webinar as a staff development event.  This spring, Dave Ramsey is hosting the webinar on the Saturday before spring break.  Chance talked to Dr. O’Brien about this idea, and he liked it but thought the date was bad.  We will try to set this up this fall.  Staff would only have to pay $1 for the booklet. 
· Election process – Jack, Chance, and Lynsee are on the election committee and need to meet soon to discuss the upcoming election in April. 
· February 13, 2010 is the Centennial Celebration Gala

· February 17, 2010 there will be a Centennial Birthday celebration in the JBK from 12:15 – 2:00.
ADJOURNMENT:

Next meeting:

January 19, 2010 @ 2:00 PM, JBK Room 11
Submitted by Lynsee Womble
